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July 9, 1974

Mr. Howard P. Willens

Wilmer, Cutler & Pickering
1666 K Street NW

Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear Mr. Willens:

This is just a note to thank you for the progress

report on the Marianas Political Status Commission.

1 8x, glad to know of the progress in this matter
on defense lands and long term development, and

appreciate your inclusion of the summary report of

these negotiations.

With kind regards.

Sincerely,

Paul Fannin

United States Senator
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